
It’s a serious question.

That’s why we’re here with the facts.  
Alcoa has operated in WA’s Northern Jarrah Forest for more than half a century without negatively impacting 
Perth’s public drinking water supply. We are confident that our operations in the Northern Jarrah Forrest and the 
security of Perth’s drinking water supply can continue to occur safely and successfully for many years to come. 

Every part of our operations is subject to rigorous environmental assessments and stringent approvals to ensure 
Alcoa’s ongoing compliance. We are confident these safeguards, along with our robust internal standards and 
processes, are working.

We’re committed to meeting all necessary water protection measures. Since July 2024, we’ve stopped clearing 
for mining activities within one kilometre of drinking water reservoirs to increase the distance between our 
Huntly and Willowdale operations and the dams. 

We have further enhanced our drainage and monitoring systems and are committed to catchment-wide  
risk management.

And to demonstrate our confidence that our operations will not impair drinking water supplies, we’ve provided 
a $100 million guarantee.

Our commitment is long term. Our record is strong – and we are confident that we can operate in a way that 
continues to help protect Perth’s drinking water, now and into the future – and that’s the fact.
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